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My dad is a logger all of Douglas County relies on this industry. Please have mercy on the working class that
provide you your goods

When measured on a per capita basis, Oregon GHG emissions in 2017 were actually 21% lower than 1990 levels.
We have more than doubled the 10% emissions reduction goal and done so—three years ahead of the deadline..

I hope this will help bring a much-needed, common sense, perspective to the ongoing debate regarding Oregon’s
emissions and Cap and Trade.

Josie Alexander
Sent from my iPhone
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